PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Zoning Board of
Appeals of the Village of Wesley Hills on the 17t day of June, 2020 at 8:00 P.M. by
teleconference to consider the application submitted by Samuel Aryeh Weiss for variances from
the provisions of Section 23 0-17 Attachment 1 and Section 23 0-140(5) of the Code of the

Copies of the aforesajd application are available for public review by appointment by
telephoning M. Sydney Aliseo, Deputy Village Clerk, at 845-354-0400.

Information detailing the manner in which Pe1sons can attend the teleconference will be
available in a notice to be published in the Rockland County Times on June 11, 2020, on the
Village of Wesley Hills website or by telephoning 845-354-0400.

Dated: Wesley Hills, New York
June 1, 2020
Camille Guido-Downey
Village Clerk
Village of Wesley Hills



